
 

 

 
 

May 25, 2011 
 
 

ERRATA 

ALL COUNTY LETTER (ACL) NO. 13-01E  

TO:  ALL COUNTY WELFARE IRECTORS 
ALL IHSS PROGRAM MANAGERS 

 

SUBJECT: NOTIFICATION OF CORRECT ACL NUMBER 

 
 

The purpose of this letter is to inform the counties that the correct number for 
ACL 13-01 dated January 31, 2001 should have been numbered ACL 01-13. The 
original letter posted on the California Department of Social Services (CDSS) website 
will remain as is and unaltered to avoid confusion in case the ACL has been referenced. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Zaid Dominguez, Manager of the Forms 
Management Unit at 916-657-2586. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Original Document Signed By: 

 
KYLE WEBER, Chief 
Management and Staff Services Branch 
Administration Division 

Attachments 




